
MEMO 

 

 
TO:   CCLS Clients 
 
FROM:   CCLS - Specimen Referral Center 
 
DATE: 07/10/2017 
 
SUBJECT:    Oxycarbazepine Specimen Change 

 

 
Effective 07/13/2017, Mayo will be changing the specimen requirement for Mayo code 
OMHC (LAB0208231).  Specimens collected in a serum gel tube will no longer be 
acceptable for testing.  The new tube requirement will be a no gel Red top. The 
specimen minimum volume will also increase from 0.1 mL to 0.5 mL. 

 
Please feel free to contact the CCLS Specimen Referral Center with any questions at 
320-251-2700 Ext. 57320. 
              

              
 
              
 


